From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:25 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Acting Commissioner Morita's Travel to San Antonio, Texas

Good afternoon Steve,

Acting Commissioner Dr. Julie Morita traveled to San Antonio, Texas on 1/15 – 1/17; she was invited by the Big Cities Health Coalition (BCHC) and National Association of County (NACCHO) to attend the BCHC retreat.  All travel expenses were of no cost to the City, covered by the National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) and no honorarium was given.

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

